
 

 

 

 

 

       7 December, 2018 

The administration of  
Alaverdi Community 
Lori Marz 
Republic of Armenia 
 
 
 
On behalf of the Mayors for Economic Growth (M4EG) Secretariat, I herewith officially 
confirm, that the Alaverdi Community, in full accordance with the commitments it took 
upon themselves when joining the Mayors for Economic Growth Initiative, elaborated and 
submitted the Local Economic Development Plan (LEDP), which was reviewed by staff 
of the World Bank and considered in line with the principles of the M4EG Initiative. 
 
On this ground, the Alaverdi Community has been promoted to the status of Acting M4EG 
member (effective of the date of this official notification). 
 
I am pleased to state that the M4EG Secretariat appreciates the commitment and effort 
demonstrated by the Alaverdi Community in establishing local public-private dialogue and 
conducting joint strategic planning processes, which resulted in its steady positive 
performance to date. We are looking forward to the successful implementation of the 
approved Local Economic Development Plan during the years 2019-2020. 
 
The M4EG Secretariat stands as ever committed to providing top-notch support to the 
M4EG members on the issues related to their LEDP implementation, which I hope would 
result in impressive progress for your municipality and be one of the “Mayors for Economic 
Growth” success stories to share. 
 
Looking forward to our further fruitful cooperation, 
 

        
    
Peter R. Korsby 
Team Leader 

 

M4EG Secretariat 
 

 

 


